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The class with the best attendance 
at 98.0% was 

 

The class with the best punctuality and 
with 2 pupils late all week was 

http://www.stjhv.islington.sch.uk/


Sports Day 
Another great sports day, well done to all participants and individual winners. It was a huge success, thank 
you to all staff and parents for making the day so much fun. The atmosphere was electric and the 
support was motivating and uplifting for all the children. We look forward to next year. 

 

  



Reception 
We had our final Forest School session this week. It was great 
fun making a fire, toasting crumpets and eating them. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 1 
Year 1 enjoyed an afternoon in space this week! We made alien headbands, found the lost planets in a 
treasure hunt, and flew to the moon to find aliens using our singing and parachute skills. Well done Year 1! 

 

       



Year 2 
Year 2 have been enjoying our last Go Noodle of the year! 

 
 

Year 3 
As an end of year treat, Year 3 spent some 
time at the park. We had a picnic and 
played games together to celebrate the hard 
work we have put into the year. We had 
such a great time playing together and with 
Year 6 who came with us! 
 
 
 
  



Year 4 
In Year 4 we have finished making our sculptures out of clay inspired by ancient Egypt. We had a lot of 
fun decorating them after the clay had dried. 

 
 

Year 5 
Last Friday, Year 5 time 

travelled to the late 1800s 

for Victorian Day. They 

spent the morning reading 

from the Bible, reciting 

arithmetic, writing with 

chalk on slates, and 

practising handwriting with 

bottled ink. 

 

 
 
 
  



Year 6 
Year six gave their class performance three times over the 
course of a week and absolutely acted and sung their hearts 
out in their performance of 'Goodbye My Friend', 
summarising their time at primary school in a fun, tongue-
in-cheek way. We had so much fun putting the production 
together, and although it was a lot of work to put together, 
it was more than worth it in the end! Well done Year Six! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


